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Dates for your Diary 
 

                        

 Wednesday 18th October - Open Morning  All parents welcome to visit classrooms 9.15 – 10.30am 

 Tuesday 24th, Wednesday 25th October & Thursday 26th October - Parent Consultations – please see below for 
more detail 
 

Half Term - Monday 30th October ~ Friday 3rd November 
 

 

                                                         Our Federation 

 
Dear families, 
 
Open Morning  

Next Wednesday, 18th October, from 9:15am – 10:30am, all families are welcome to join us in school for a maths 
themed open morning. You will be able to visit your child’s class and join in with them working on a variety of 
mathematical learning tasks that would form part of a normal daily maths lesson.   

Please enter the Junior site via the playground gates, and then through the main entrance. You will be asked to sign 
in as you arrive. On the Infant site, please enter via the main playground green gates, where you will also be asked 
to sign in. You will then be directed to your child’s classroom.  

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you into school, and the children are very much looking forward 
to showing off their fabulous mathematical learning!  

 

Parent Consultations 

Parent consultations for all year groups are in the week beginning 24th October: 
Nursery parents – Tuesday 24th October 8:30am - 5pm 
Bishopton parents – Tuesday 24th & Wednesday 25th October - 3:45pm - 7pm 
All other classes – Wednesday 25th & Thursday 26th October - 3:45pm - 7pm 
 
If you haven’t already, please do book your appointment to meet with your child's class teacher via the appointment 
booking system link. If you are having any problems booking an appointment, please get in touch with the office 
staff on either site, who will be glad to book one for you. Both Mrs Sanderson and Mrs Bell-Walker will be available 
on both evenings should you wish to speak with either.  
 
Get Caught Reading 

Photographs for our competition to ‘Get Caught Reading’ in the most fabulous, unusual or comforting places are 
starting to find their way into school. We have had the first flurry of entries and are excited by the range we have 
already seen! Promoting the love of reading is such a high priority in school as the difference it can make to a child’s 
confidence, future education, and their mental health and wellbeing, is immeasurable! Nobody is too old for a good 
story! 

Please send photographs of your child reading wherever and however their imagination allows them, to 
admin@htceschools.co.uk by Thursday 26th October. Prizes from The Little Ripon Bookshop for the most inventive, 
original or fabulous entries will be awarded! 
 
 

mailto:admin@htceschools.co.uk
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And finally………… 
You will be excited to hear that our new website is live! 
The IT team are today in the process of switching the old website ‘off’ and the new one ‘on’! 
Please do visit the new website htceschools – we are very proud of it and excited by the opportunities it will give us 
to communicate more effectively and show off the fantastic things that go on here at Holy Trinity! 
 
 
Regards 

Sue Sanderson 

Executive Headteacher 
 

Safeguarding  

 

Internet Safety 

Our new website has a whole page dedicated to the safety of children online. We designate a significant proportion 

of time in school to the planning and delivery of age-appropriate online safety education. Part of the most recent 

requirements that schools must meet are their responsibilities for filtering and monitoring systems. In school, we 

currently use a system call ‘Smoothwall’ as our provider for filtering unwanted online materials and preventing 

them making their way onto school systems. This system also supports us in monitoring unwanted materials – 

including where they have originated from and what was searched online to attract these unwanted materials. 

There are very clear systems and procedures in place in school, designed to allow pupils the freedom to utilise the 

undoubted opportunities that the internet provides, whilst also ensuring their experience is a safe one! Please do 

visit the website for further information. 

 
 

 

Class News 

 

Please see the class pages on our new website which will be updated each week with latest news! 

 

Inclusion Team 
 

The Solihull Approach is proud to introduce a new online resource: Understanding your own trauma 

 

For those who have experienced trauma or who may be supporting a friend or relative to process 

trauma, Understanding your own trauma is a short online course designed to help learners to: 

 understand the diverse nature and impact of trauma experiences 

 learn effective ways to process trauma 

 nurture resilience through healthy relationships 

 understand more about emotional health and wellbeing 

 

By following this course, individuals can gain the knowledge and tools needed to better navigate their personal 

journey and emotional wellbeing. 

 

https://www.htjce.co.uk/
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2finourplace.heiapply.com%2fonline%2dlearning%2fcourse%2f116&umid=928BDDCF-075F-3D06-841D-98FCFEC9522A&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-b2ea7eae9840e7deda34548ec01c0220077d9191
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2finourplace.heiapply.com%2fonline%2dlearning%2fcourse%2f116&umid=928BDDCF-075F-3D06-841D-98FCFEC9522A&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-b2ea7eae9840e7deda34548ec01c0220077d9191
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Course information: 

 Created by experts in trauma and recovery as well as lived experience 

 Private, self-paced learning. Available at any time 

 Available on www.inourplace.co.uk from 10 October 

 

Free for North Yorkshire residents using access code NYfamilies 

 
Debbie Hooks 
Pastoral Support Worker 
 
 

 

 

Office & Community 

 

School Uniform 

Please ensure your child’s uniform is named. Our lost property cupboard fills up very quickly and it really does help 
if we can reunite the jumpers and cardigans with their owners! 
 

Raring2go! Digital Magazine 

Please click on the link below to read the latest edition of Raring2go! for Harrogate and York. 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/harrogateandyork/autumn2023/ 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2finourplace.co.uk&umid=928BDDCF-075F-3D06-841D-98FCFEC9522A&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-51dc8915ad5a97dd3159e3a1e212ac2965b43d8d
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